
Thursday 20th March 

                              

 

-      

12:00pm to 2:00pm:    Saturday 29th March 

Dear parents and carers, 

Join us next Saturday for another afternoon of activity and community.  
●​ Dads, uncles, granddads, big brothers and male carers aged between 18 - 70, of all 

backgrounds, identities and faiths.  
●​ Children aged between 4 - 11 of all backgrounds, identities and faiths.  
●​ Households and the wider community 



   

The next sessions will take place on Saturday 29th March at Jessop Primary School, 
Lowden road, SE24, 0BJ. 

Entry and lunch is totally free.  You are welcome to bring a contribution though this is not 
compulsory. 

We look forward to seeing you on form 12:00pm to 2:00pm: 

Saturday 29th March 
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